SCHOOL AND CHILDREN’S SECTION:

Plan Improved Bibliographies

On March 24, 1956, the Executive Board of the School and Children’s Section of
the North Carolina Library Association met in Chapel Hill. The members present were:
Miss Lottie Hood, Chairman; Miss Elizabeth Williams, Vice-Chairman; Miss Catherine
Weir, Secretary; and Miss Cora Paul Bomar, Director.

The board discussed the possibility of securing more statewide participation in the
reviewing of new books to be included in the catalog sent out by Miss Bomar’s office.
The following items were discussed as a possible program:

1.

2
3
4.

Books need to be analyzed by a certain pattern to insure more uniform informa-
tion.

Subject bibliographies need revising and additions.

Bibliographies should show sectional levels.

In order to give a key list of books for first purchase, a supplement to the state
catalog should be published at intervals. This supplement should give more
information about these key books.

Miss Hood will appoint committees at a later date to implement the program.
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